
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Benefits of Membership 

The Army Engineer Magazine is our crowning jewel.  The most current 

one is https://armyengineer.com/army-engineer-association-oct-

2020/. We encourage you and your unit to submit an article. 
 

AEA has several award and recognition programs that are focused on 

individuals and units.  As a member of AEA, you are eligible for 

consideration for a de Fleury or to recommend a de Fleury recipient. 
 

You are eligibility for the award of an academic scholarship for yourself 

or family members that are presented annually in several categories. 
 

For the latest USACE activities, please sign up for our Army Engineer 

eNews as a benefit of membership.  Please go to 

https://multibriefs.com/optin.php?aea. 
 

Through our Career Center, AEA is committed to assisting soldiers in 

their transition to civilian life by finding the right career opportunities in 

our engineering community.  We invite job seekers and talent seekers to 

explore new career opportunities by connecting with our network which 

includes USACE and private sector associates.  
 

Discounts at the Engineer Regimental Store. Members receive a 10% 

discount on the purchase of merchandise. 
 

AEA Industry Seminar will be a virtual event and no cost to members 

for 2021.  We plan to cover construction and equipment. USACE will 

provide a program update, USACE Alternate Care Facilities COVID 

response and AE Contracts & partnering update.  We will build a panel 

discussion for the following topic:  Industry Perspectives on the 

Application/Feasibility of Implementing Modular Construction as a 

Delivery Method (e.g., use on large vs. small projects, contingency, 

disaster response, DB vs. DBB) 
 

We offer professional development hours for our seminars as well. 
 

Engineer Regimental Week at Fort Leonard Wood is tentatively 

scheduled for April 2021 at FLW, MO.  USAES is currently developing 

their concept.   
 

The Army Engineer Castle Ball will be late July or early August 2021.  

LTG Spellmon has decided to award the 2020 Gold de Fleury in 2021.  

This prestigious award deserves the benefit of a public event to celebrate 

the contributions of these outstanding Engineers.   We look forward to 

congratulating the 2020 and 2021 recipients at these events. 

 

 

AEA exists to help unify, inform, 

recognize members of the 

Engineer Regiment, support 

Regimental capabilities, promote 

esprit de corps, and preserve 

heritage. 


